
GEORGE STREET MIDDLE SCHOOL 
 

575 George Street, Fredericton, N.B. E3B 1K2 
Tel: (506) 453-5419    

Fax: (506) 453-2593 
http://georgest.nbed.nb.ca 

 
Principal             Vice Principal   Vice Principal 
Ms. Michelle Ashfield            Mrs. Lindsay Edmondson             Mr. Jacob Lingley  

 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
George Street Middle School is in the planning stages of a Grade 8 school trip to Quebec city on June 17, 

18 and 19, 2024.   

This is an educational trip through which students will be exposed to French as well as Canadian & Quebec 

history and culture. 

Points to consider 

To aid us in our efforts to organize this trip, we would like to know the general interest level. In deciding 

whether your child will participate or not, please note the following: 

1. The cost of the trip depends on the final number of participants, but will cost around $680.25  
2. The trip will be 3 days and 2 nights (Monday June 17 to Wednesday June 19). 
3. A non-refundable deposit of $150 will be made by October 20 to secure a spot on the trip (the final 

payment will be $530.25).  
 
Next step 
 
There will be an information meeting on Thursday, September 28th at 6:30pm in the Gymnasium. 

(If you are currently undecided, this meeting is an excellent opportunity to get more information to help you 

make your decision) 

Please complete the section below and send back to school as soon as possible.  

If you have any questions, please contact me Richard.beaudry@nbed.nb.ca  

 

Thank you for your support, 

 

Richard Beaudry 

 

 

          YES, my child ___________________________________ will be participate in the trip.            

 
 
Parent Signature ___________________________ 
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